STATE oF UTAH

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

SpreENCER J. Cox
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

QOctober 22, 2020

lan Piper

Dominion Voting Systems
1201 18" Street, Suite 210
Denver, Colorado, 80202

Dear Mr. Piper
The Office of the Utah Lieutenant Governor reviewed the voting equipment certification

application for the Democracy Suite 5.5-CS and determined it has met the criteria of
Utah Code § 20A-5-802. It is therefore approved for use in Utah.

Sincerely,

Y

Spencer J. Cox
Utah Lieutenant Governor
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